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September 5, 1932. 

The meeting was oe.lled to order by the chairman, and Dr. 

Stanbury led in prayer. The minutes were read by the eore­

tary and approved. 

As a supplement to the report on the falling off of our 

attendance at the last meeting it was reported that there was 

a slight increase during July and August over last year. 

There was no definite report on the teacher for the local 

girls' class in the Young People's Department; Mrs. McAllister 

had been seen about it and was to give her answer latere It 

was reported that the boys' class had been started a.nd pla.ns 

were under way to increase the enrollment and attendance. 

The question of Promotion Day was brought u again. The 

motion was ade, after much discussion, that we keep it on the 

fourth Sunday of September; it was passed unanimously. The 

following numbers (approximately) were re~orted to be promoted: 

Nursery Department 2, Beginners' 31, Primary 20, Junior 28, 

Intermediate 25, Senior 12. 

An examination of the samples of the new Cokeebury Record 

System was made; and it was moved and passed that we adopt it 

for our Church School. Kr. Proctor was appointed to have charge 

of ordering the necessary supplies and of seeing that the records 

are properly k~pt. He was also authorized to buy a bulletin 

board, Uille cost not to exceed $20.00 

The question of someone to look after the cradle roll was 

again brought up. It was moved that Mrs.Sterling icholson 

be elected secretary of the Nursery Department· in charge of e 



Cradle Roll. The motion was passed and Mr. Holton was to see 

her about it. 

The need for a younger adult interest group in the adult 

department was considered. A committee of Dr. Stanbury, Mr. 

Barker, and some third person who• they were to name, was 

appointed to find a teacher and discuss the poes1bilit1es of 

organising such a class right away. 

It was pointed out that a general council meeting of all 

the Church School workers was needed at least once a quarter. 

It was decided to plan for one the early part of October. 

The need for teachers in the Senior Department was again 

brought up, a.nd Ure. Stanbury a.nd Mrs . Smith were euggestad. 

The matter of the fourth Sunday collection for 'issione 

was discussed, and it wa agreed that the departments of the 

Young People's Division would keep out and send in separately 

their offering. 

The meeting was adjourned to meet again Sepetmber 27. 

The following were present: Dr.Stanbury, Mr. Holton, · 

Prof. Proctor, Prof. Wilson, Mr. Barker, Mrs. Green, Mrs. 

Duke, Superintend nt of the Beginners' Department, s. Cate~ 

Superintendent of the Nursery Department, George Foster, rs. 

Cannon,and Reba Cousins. 




